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Celebrating 50 Years
of Program Delivery:

Enriching
Generations through

Community
Outreach

As we prepare to expand our membership
and program promotion within the
community, we reflect on five decades of
successful program delivery. Our mission
has always been to bridge and enrich the
generations, and we're excited to continue
doing so for many more years to come.  We
thank everyone who supports our
intergenerational endeavours . 



A Personal Request to Support
Volunteer Grandparents' Mission 

and Work...
As we approach the end of the year, we

would like to request a personal
contribution from you to help further

the important mission and work of
Volunteer Grandparents.  Thank you for

your continued support!

Here's to a joyous holiday season for all! 

We thank everyone who submitted a kind holiday card for seniors through our
Letters To Seniors Program. With amazing help from Thomas, we reviewed and
packaged up over 580 kind cards for seniors in December!

OUR OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM DECEMBER 22 UNTIL JAN 2
HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND ALL THE BEST FOR 2024!

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/15420?v2=true

